
M.E.W. Enterprise j / 
300 South Kentucky 

Roswell, NM 88203 
June 26, 2001 

Dear Mr. Gum; 

ATTN: Tim W. Gum 
1301 W. Grand Ave. 
Artesia, NM 88210 

Re: Inactive Non-Compliance Well Status 

Oil Conservation Division 

In reference to your letter dated July 25, 2001, M.E.W. Enterprise is about 20 to 
30 days behind on scheduled work. The O'Brien 17 #2 was to be plugged prior to 
August 1, 2001. I have blown an engine on my unit and will have it running around the 
middle of August, which at that time I will plug this well. 

The Marlisue Queen Unit has been sold and a new operator is working on getting 
lease up and going. 

All other no compliance wells are producing by pumping unit or swabbing unit 
(casing swab). 

Sincerely, 

Russell Whited 
M.E.W. Enterprise 
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Phone: (505) 627-2065 Fax: (505) 627-8529^ 


